
Sih,

Bhachu, Ujagar

From: Canaday, Kevin L <Kevin.L.Canaday@tsocorp.com>
Sent: Monday, June 10, 2013 11:38 AM N
To: Bhachu, Ujagar f..[. Cn u- o A 1L-/b'" )
Subject: FW: Salt Lake City Area General Licenses V4 L

Tesoro is purchasing assets from Chevron, These devices will remain in the same location, but I need to get them
transferred and registered correctly. Please assist me with this thanks,

Please feel free to contact me if there are any questions.
Office- 210-626-6684
Cell-610-217-6576

From: Roldan, Lizette [mailto:Lizette.Roldan(Tnrc.gov]
Sent: Monday, April 22, 2013 1:01 PM
To: Canaday, Kevin L; Neighbors, Brooks
Subject: FW: Salt Lake City Area General Licenses

Hi Kevin and Brooks,

Great news, the gauges are generally licensed - see message below, You will find the regulations for these
instruments in 10 CFR Part 31.5. You can use the following link to access the regulations,
httpl//www, nrcaov/readina-rm/doc-collectionslcfr/oart03l/oarttO3l-OOO5,html

This means you don't need an NRC specific license. Unfortunately, when I spoke to my supervisor about my
intentions to send back the check, he told me to verify the process with our fees department. I will send them
an email and let you know what they instruct me to do.

I am happy we got to the bottom of this. Sorry you went through the trouble of preparing the application.

Sincerely,

Lizette Rolddn-Otero, PhD.
Health Physicist
US, Nuclear Regulatory Commission
1600 E, Lamar Blvd,
Arlington, T1 76011-4511
Office: 817-200-1596
Fax; 817-200-1188

Sent: Monday, April 22, 2013 11:19 AM
To: Roldan, Lizette
Subject: RE: Salt Lake City Area General Licenses

Lizette,
Good news. The sources you sent the list of have been processed in my work with Chris Wolf and Ugagar. See the
attached forms that we received from Chris and that should have been executed and returned with corrections to the NRC
by Chevron's Burt Smith at our Salt Lake office.

Serial Number GL-Number



-.. . .

B987 GL-726474-17
M5241 GL-726473-17
M5242 GL-726472-17
B989 GL-726471-17
B986 GL-726471-17

I don't have a copy of the executed forms, but it is my understanding that these have been signed and returned with
corrections on names, titles noted.

Please let me know if you have any further questions.

----- Original Message -----
From: Roldan, Lizette [mailto:Lizette.Roldan(@nrc.gov]
Sent: Monday, April 22, 2013 10:31 AM
To:
Subject: FW:

This is the list Tesoro submitted to the NRC.

Please keep me updated with your findings.

Lizette Roldin-Otero, Ph.D.
Health Physicist
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
1600 E. Lamar Blvd.
Arlington, TX 76011-4511
Office: 817-200-1596
Fax: 817-200-1188
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